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Sen. Chris Birch

From: dennis@idohuntak.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 4:58 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Subject: Support for BOG Appointees

Dear Senator Birch, 

My name is Dennis Zadra and I reside in Cordova where I own and operate a big game 
guiding business.  I would like to give my support for confirming Jerry Burnette, Orville 
Huntington, and Al Barrette to the Board of Game.  My business is greatly affected by 
Board Process and I feel that each of these nominees would be a good addition to the 
Board. 

Thank you for the opportunity to present my point of view. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis M. Zadra 

PO Box 2348 

1.8 Mile Whitshed Road 

Cordova, AK 99574 


